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NEWSLETTER 
September 30, 2022 

 

 

From the Principal… 

Our 8th Grade scholars enjoyed this beautiful Fall day at the 

Statehouse in Montpelier where Vermont Students Against 

Racism put on a daylong conference for Middle School students. 

It was a very rewarding experience for our scholars and I look 

forward to hearing all about it next week.  

Earlier this week our 5th Grade scholars went on a field trip to the 

Hood Museum at Dartmouth College in Hanover, NH. This visit 

to the Hood Museum taught our scholars to foster critical 

thinking, communication, collaboration, and creativity while 

learning to nurture wonder and curiosity. Our scholars were 

wonderful representatives for our school and were recognized 

as being kind, respectful and curious.  

The first dance of the new school year is scheduled for tonight 

and yes, our Middle School scholars are very excited! The theme 

of this dance is Decades; sporting your favorite decade attire will 

drop your admission to $4. Parents, please drop your 6-8th grader 

off in the circle at 7:00pm and plan to pick them up promptly at 

9:00pm. This dance will be held outside on the basketball court, 

so please dress accordingly. The dance entrance will be the side 

parking lot. Refreshments will be sold and all proceeds will go to 

the Class of 2023.   

We will celebrate Grandparent’s Day with a special lunch on 

Thursday, October 6th. Please see the Grandparent’s Day 

Reservation Form for more information and to let us know if your 

grandparent’s will be joining us for this very festive event.  

Our Fall fundraiser is in full swing. The window for sales will go 

through Monday, October 10th. You can expect your orders to be 

delivered prior to our Thanksgiving break. Orders placed online 

will be delivered directly to the home of those who place an 

order. All other orders will be delivered to the home of the seller. 

We will rely on the proceeds of this fundraiser to support the 

various activities we host throughout the year and we appreciate 

your support!  

With the change of seasons, the chilly weather has arrived; 

please be sure your child comes to school with clothing that will 

keep them warm while they are outside.  

Sincerely, 
Carlotta Perantoni 

P l ea s e  S u p p o r t  O u r  C l a s s  o f  2 0 2 3 !  

The 8th Grade is doing a Coin Drop tomorrow Saturday, 
October 1st at the Topsham Transfer Station.  

8th Grade scholars will happily accept any loose change that 
you have with you when you go to the dump Saturday 
morning. All proceeds will go towards their 8th Grade class 
trip. 

We look forward to seeing you there and thank you for the 
support! 
 

 

 
 

TONIGHT! Middle School Dance 
Friday, September 30th 

Grand Parent’s Day 
Thursday, October 6th 

 

No School - Teacher In-service 
Friday, October 7th  

 

No School – Columbus Day 
Monday, October 10th 

The Garifuna Collective – Artists-In-Residence 
Wednesday & Thursday, October 12th & 13th  

Picture Retake Day 
Thursday, October 27th 

Middle School Dance 
Friday, October 28th 

Early Release at 11:50 – In-service 
Wednesday, November 2nd 

 
Have a Great Weekend…Enjoy the Colors of Autumn 

 

https://forms.gle/GpTEXKwV5wphHrG76
https://forms.gle/GpTEXKwV5wphHrG76


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 GO WILDCATS!         

K-2 Instructional Soccer will continue this Saturday, October 1st from 9:00 to 10:00 A.M. on the upper field. 

The 3-5 team has a game Thursday, October 6th at 5:30 vs. Bradford at home.  

The 6-7 team has a game Wednesday, October 5th at 5:00 at Bradford and Friday, October 7th at 4:00 at BMU.  

 

 

 

Kind Kids… shown below 

WRVS is such a special place with so many kind people. Today, our Kindness Celebration highlights… 
 

8th Grade scholars, Jennah Washburn, Chloe Coburn, CC Wilds, Ava Kingsbury & Tiahia Burdick with Mrs. Eldred & Ms. Muscarella 

7th Grade scholars, Vannah Tobey & Abagail Ashford with Mr. Spencer & Mrs. Perantoni 

Kindergarten scholars, Bracyn Duff & Adeline Stearns with Mrs. Chute, Mrs. Perantoni & Mrs. Champion 

1st Grade scholar, Owen Welch with Mrs. Perantoni & Mrs. Bates 

Additionally, we are especially proud of 4th grade scholar Parker Sanville and PK scholar Tanner Smith. 

 

 

 

  

 
 

 

 
 

Kind Kids Rock at WRVS 

**CHESS CLUB, every MONDAY @ 4:00 - Want to learn to play 

Chess or already know how and want to find others to play with? 

Join our local Chess Expert, Sam @ 4:00, on Mondays at the 

library for lessons and practice - all abilities & ages welcome. 

RSVP appreciated but not required. The Club will meet outside, 

under the tent OR downstairs in the library (with the air filters). 

802-439-5338 or khotellingbml@gmail.com. 

 

 

mailto:khotellingbml@gmail.com

